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VALUER GENERAL VISIT 
The Valuer-General for Norfolk Island, Mr Paul O’Kelly, will be on the island from Friday 11 
February 2022 to conduct land valuations. 
 
If you have questions about these valuations, please contact the Registrar of Titles, Allen 
Bataille, by phone 23691 or by emailing allen.bataille@nirc.gov.nf  

Leanne Webb 
MANAGER CUSTOMER SERVICE 
7 January 2022 
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